
From: "Nix, Aaron B" <abnix@tva.gov>  

To: OFPPGREEN@OMB.EOP.GOV  

Subject: EPEAT FAR Case and proposed OFPP policy letter  

  

Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed policy letter regarding acquisition of green products 
and services. TVA has no suggested comments or additions. TVA currently has a Green Procurement 
Policy and Plan in place and will continue efforts to assure compliance with E.O. 13423 and the 2005 
Energy Policy Act, including the specific provisions outlined in this proposed policy letter to use the 
Electronic Products Environmental Assessment Tool (EPEAT) when acquiring desk top computers, 
laptops and monitors. 

If you need additional information, please contact Aaron Nix at 423-751-7175. 

Thanks 

Aaron Nix 
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